
            
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
Community Governance Review 2016 

South Derbyshire District Council is currently undertaking a Community Governance 
Review to determine the governance arrangements for the areas of Barrow upon Trent, 
Twyford & Stenson and Stenson Fields. 
 
Further details relating to this Review can be found in the Terms of Reference document 
enclosed for your attention. 
 
Should you wish to submit a representation relating to this Review, please do so using 
the dedicated e-mail address, cgovreview@south-derbys.gov.uk The initial consultation 
period will end on 4th September 2016. Any representations must be received by that 
date or they may not be considered when the options are prepared for Full Council. 
 
Alternatively, you can, if you wish, make your views known in a letter, addressed to: 
South Derbyshire District Council, Community Governance Review, Democratic 
Services, Civic Offices, Civic Way, Swadlincote, Derbyshire, DE11 0AH.      
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Chief Executive   

F. McArdle 
Chief Executive 
 
Civic Offices, Civic Way, 
Swadlincote, Derbyshire DE11 0AH 
 
www.south-derbys.gov.uk 
 
Please ask for:  Democratic Services 
Phone:  (01283) 595722/595848 
Typetalk:  (0870) 240958 
DX 23912 Swadlincote 
E-mail:cgreview@south-derbys.gov.uk  
 
 
Our ref: Community Governance Review 
Your ref:  
 
Date:  4th July 2016  
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